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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

From:  Eric M. Hoffman, Prosecuting Attorney 

Date:  May 3, 2020  10:00 a.m. 

 
REOPENING SCHEDULE FOR THE PROSECUTOR’S OFFICE 

 
The Delaware County Prosecutor’s Office desires to reopen in a manner that is safe 
to the public and its employees.  Therefore, based upon the Indiana Governor’s 
recommendations as well as any ordinances and resolutions of the Delaware County 
Commissioners, the Prosecutor’s Office shall reopen the Office on a staggered 
schedule using proper social distancing measures. 
 
FAMILY SUPPORT DIVISION 
 

May 6, 2020 – The Family Support Division will reopen to employees only.  
Family Support Division employees will be working in the office 
during regular office hours and will be able to take phone calls 
and respond to email messages. 

 
May 11, 2020 – Members of the public who wish to conduct business with the 

Family Support Division in person may do so BY 
APPOINTMENT ONLY until Friday May 15, 2020. 

 
May 18, 2020 – The Family Support Division will be open to the public using 

proper social distancing precautions and following any 
ordinances or resolutions enacted by the Delaware County 
Commissioners.  

 
CRIMINAL DIVISION 
 

May 4, 2020 –  The majority of the Criminal Division will continue to work from 
home.  Criminal Division employees will continue to conduct 
business over the telephone and through email.  The deputy 
prosecutors will continue to appear in court as required by the 
Indiana Supreme Court and the local Board of Judges.    

 
May 18, 2020 –  The Criminal Division will reopen to employees only. Members 

of the public who wish to conduct business with the Criminal 
Division in person may do so BY APPOINTMENT ONLY. 

  
 

May 26, 2020 – The Criminal Division will be open to the public using proper 
social distancing precautions and following any ordinances or 
resolutions enacted by the Delaware County Commissioners.  
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